Radiocommunication Bureau (BR)

Corrigendum 1 to 14 December 2018
Circular Letter
5/LCCE/80

To Administrations of Member States of the ITU, Radiocommunication Sector Members,
ITU-R Associates participating in the work of Radiocommunication Study Group 5
and ITU Academia

Subject: Questionnaire on the use of frequency bands 457.5125-457.5875 MHz and
467.5125-467.5875 MHz by on-board communication stations in the maritime
mobile service

References: Radio Regulations No. 5.287, Recommendation ITU-R M.1174-3

Please note the date for response to this Questionnaire should read as follows:

The Radiocommunication Bureau kindly requests that responses to this questionnaire be sent to

brsgd@itu.int by 20 March 2020.

ol
(

Frangois Rancy
Director

Distribution:

— Administrations of Member States of the ITU and Radiocommunication Sector Members participating in the work of
Radiocommunication Study Group 5

— ITU-R Associates participating in the work of Radiocommunication Study Group 5

— ITU Academia

— Chairman and Vice-Chairmen of Radiocommunication Study Group 5

— Secretary General of the ITU, Director of the Telecommunication Standardization Bureau, Director of the
Telecommunication Development Bureau

International Telecommunication Union  Place des Nations e CH-1211 Geneva 20  Switzerland
Tel: +41 22 730 5111 o Fax: +41 22 733 7256 ¢ E-mail: itumail@itu.int ® www.itu.int




